Conservation Commission Meeting (via google meet)

September 15, 2021 few weeks. Frank recommended the fieldwork to be done at Mountain View Grand property and the Hazens Bridge by the Airport Marsh as well as see if there is a way to fix the waterway for fish to flow up stream.

Marcia Hammon voiced her appreciation towards the Airport Marsh and the wildlife it supports.

4:00 PM

Chairman Frank Lombardi Called the meeting to order at 4:02pm

Present: Frank Lombardi- Chairman, Don LaPlante, Marsha Lombardi, Marcia Hammon, Lisa Courcy, Elise Lawson

A motion was made by Don to approve the August 11, 2021 minutes and seconded by Marsha.

The commission discussed the proposal from Elise Lawson for the new NRI report. The invoice was accepted by Eversource to pay in full directly to Elise and should be done so within the next She also asked about the D142 line rebuild project and concerns if the mats will keep the heavy equipment out of the wetlands as well as what we can do in response to NHDES with the Dalton Landfill proposal.

Next meeting is scheduled for October 13th at 4:00 PM. A motion was made to adjourn by Donald and seconded by Marcia at 4:40pm. Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted:

Frank Lombardi-Chairman